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Noosaville, Mary Street – Road Island Tree Works 
 

Project summary  

Contractors will soon commence road island tree 
works on Mary Street, Noosaville. 
 
The road islands are predominately planted with 
Jagera pseudorphus, or foam bark trees. Some of 
these trees have struggled since they were 
planted, and many are now in decline. Council is 
planning to remove the dying trees, rejuvenate the 
soil and replant with appropriate species. 

 

Scope of work  

• 10 declining Foam barks will be removed and 
stump ground. 

• Some understory plants will be removed. 

• The soil will be treated to some nutrients and 
rejuvenation and then left to rest for a short 
time. 

• The gardens beds will be planted out with 
new species, proven to work in the local 
conditions, aligning with future predicted 
climate models. 

 

Duration of work  

Tree removal work is scheduled to commence 15th 

August with the garden bed rejuvenation taking 

place towards the end of the month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Replanting of the road islands will occur in 

September, subject to weather and construction 

conditions.

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public

Every effort will be made to minimise the impact 

on traffic, however delays of up to 10 minutes can 

be expected.

The work will be undertaken during the day 

between 6.30am and 6.30pm with traffic control 

in place and the closure of one lane will be 

required. All traffic will be diverted around the 

work site using the shoulder of the road as a 

temporary lane.

Your patience during this project is appreciated. 

Further information

As per Council’s Tree Management on Public

Land policy, where possible, suitable 

replacements will be planted with an extended 

maintenance period.

For further information please contact Councils 

Arborist Oskar Hjorth on 07 5329 6500.
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